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STA Information Update – November 2024 
ISM sampling form 2025 
Please find attached a draft for the ISM sampling campaign form for next 
year, regarding documentation. If you have any questions or comments 
please send them to ro@transportstyrelsen.se, at the latest on 2 December. 

MLC – 2022 Amendments  
The MLC amendments adopted by the ILO in 2022 will come into force on 
23 December 2024. The STA will propose amendments (incorporation) of 
the new requirements into Swedish regulations, as well as a revised 
DMLC I. In attached document, the changes are presented together with the 
assessment of the STA on how the requirements will be handled. The 
content is in both English and Swedish, but for the STA conclusion (in 
English), please see bold comment in right column.  

The DMLC I will undergo a minor revision following the amendments. 
Swedish vessels shall have an updated DMLC part I and II at the next 
survey conducted on or after the 23 December 2024. The STA will publish 
information to clarify this in the near future.  

STA and RO annual meeting 
As previous announced, the STA is pleased to invite your good organisation 
to the annual meeting between the STA and the RO/RSOs on 15 January 
2025. The meeting will take place at our office in Stockholm. Address: 
Isafjordsgatan 1, Kista (and not on Arlanda Airport as previously). Please 
see attached agenda. If you would like to add any questions for discussion, 
please let us know as soon as possible. 

Please notify your participation and food preferences at the latest on 16 
December 2024 to ro@transportstyrelsen.se.  

We are looking forward meeting you all.  
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Contact information during Christmas holidays 
During the period 23 December 2024 to 6 January 2025 the RO-inbox will 
not be monitored. If you have any urgent matters, please call the STA duty 
officer, +46 771 52 00 52 or send an e-mail to 
sjofartshandelser@transportstyrelsen.se. There will be an auto-reply 
informing anyone contacting the RO-inbox of the situation. 
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